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Carers Advisory Council Meeting – 30 January 2023  
The NSW Carers Advisory Council held its first meeting for 2023  on Monday 30 January 2023. 

The Council received an informative presentation from Service NSW about the Savings Finder 
Program, including how to access the program and a summary of the types of savings that are 
available. 

The Council spent a good proportion of the meeting discussing Council processes and future plans 
for their work. 

The Council also received updates from NSW Health, Carers NSW and the Department of 
Communities and Justice. 

The next Council meeting is yet to be scheduled. 

Contact: NSWCarersAdvisoryCouncilSecretariat@facs.nsw.gov.au 
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